
Expect delays near Y in SLT
on Friday
Expect lane closures on Highway 50 in South Lake Tahoe on
Friday for paving and striping work.

Weather prevented the work on Wednesday and again Thursday, so
Highway 50 will be reduced to one lane in each direction from
Dunlap  Drive  to  Winnemucca  Avenue  on  Sept.  21  from  about
11am-5pm. Work normally ceases at 11am on Fridays.

The work again will be dependent on weather and temperature
conditions.

For more information on Caltrans’ highway projects in the
basin, go online.
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